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Mark Kersey will appear at CPCC Christmas party

	Caledon Parent-Child Centre/Ontario Early Years Centre (CPCC/OEYC) is gearing up for its annual Children's Christmas Party.

It will be Nov. 25 from 9:30 to 11:30 a.m. This favourite holiday event for families with children up to six years of age will be held

at the Albion-Bolton Community Centre, in the auditorium.

CPCC is delighted to report that Silcotech North America will once again be supporting the event, which will feature a musical

performance by popular children's performer Mark Kersey, as well as a special visit from Santa Claus. The ticket price includes a

special craft that Santa's reindeer will love, as well as delicious light snack and door prizes. Face painting is also being offered again

this year, for a small fee.

The CPCC Children's Party sells out quickly, so be sure to get tickets early.

Tickets go on sale at CPCC in early November and are available in advance only at a cost of $8 for adults and children (babies under

12 months are free). Please no strollers.

For more information, call the CPCC/OEYC at 905-857-0090 or visit www.cp-cc.org
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